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The Town of Claresholm continues to follow all guidelines and protocols put forward by Alberta's Chief 
Medical Officer of Health and urges residents to do the same. For the province's latest information, please 
visit www.alberta.ca/COVID19.  
 
As our community, our province, our country and our world are seeing a steep increase in COVID-19 cases, 
the Town of Claresholm would like to remind all our citizens that it is critically important that we are all extra 
vigilant in our everyday lives. It is imperative that everyone follows public health guidelines and does their 
part to limit the spread. Wear a mask when you’re out in public spaces and don’t touch your face. Wash 
your hands and use hand sanitizer frequently. Limit your close contacts and maintain physical distancing. If 
you feel unwell, stay home. Making smart decisions today could make a real difference in the lives of those 
you care about tomorrow. By being careful, you are taking care of yourself as well as being respectful of 
others. 
 
It is very important to remember that this virus does not discriminate and that anyone can contract it. Show 
compassion to those who may have become infected, and help out if you can. 
 
With Halloween coming up this week, please be extra careful when you are making plans. If you are 
participating in festivities, keep it within your own cohorts and limit your contacts. If you have any events or 
gatherings planned in the coming weeks, consider postponing, cancelling or highly modifying them. 
Remember that this virus is still very much a part of our lives and will be affecting us for some time to come. 
The sooner we can stop the spread, the sooner we can get back to more normal activities. We will all 
celebrate again together when it is safe to do so.  
 
The Town of Claresholm wishes everyone health and happiness and thanks you for doing your part. 
Together, we are stronger. 
 
Questions can be sent to info@claresholm.ca or by phoning 403-625-3381 during business hours. 
 
 
 


